
 

 

 

Personnel change in the Management of Zwack Unicum Plc. 

 

Zwack Unicum Plc. and Marketing Director Sára Palcsó have agreed to 
terminate their employment relationship. 

As planned, a new director will manage the area from October 1st 2022, we will 
provide information about her/his person later. 

 

Budapest, 25 July 2022 

 

 


